
  
   

 

June 2018 
 
Dear Parents 
 
LATIN GCSE FROM SEPTEMBER 2018 
 
We have been offering Latin GCSE as an extra subject outside the Middle School curriculum and plan to 
offer it again this year and your son has shown an interest in it. The course will run as an additional subject 
to the existing core and option subjects your son will take in Years 10 and 11. The course will take place as 
an extended twilight session after school at BWS once a week for an hour, on a Tuesday, although the final 
details are subject to confirmation.  There would also be about one hour of homework each week.  As Latin 
will be an extra subject for your son, the workload should not be underestimated and he will need to be 

organised and self motivated.  The cost for this extra GCSE tuition and textbook will be £250.00 per 

academic year. 
 
The lessons will be taught by Mr I. Owen and he will follow the OCR specification.   
 
In order to plan for this course, we will require a firm commitment that your son would like to be considered 
for it and that he understands that he is committing himself to a two year course to GCSE at the end of Year 
11.  Please complete the slip below and return to Mr Owen at School by Monday 18 June 2018. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr I Owen 
Head of Classics 
 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………..…………… 
 
LATIN GCSE COURSE   To be returned to Mr Owen at School by Monday 18 June 2018 
 
I wish my son ………………………………………………………………………….…………...…… (Please print name and tutor group)  
to be considered for the Latin GCSE course from September 2018.  
 
 
Signed………………………………………………………………………………..… 

 
 


